
 

Affordable Housing for Students 

 

Amity University created the policy for affordable housing for students. Offering 

affordable housing for students is critical in ensuring that education remains accessible 

and that students are able to live in safe and secure environments. Affordability can be 

evaluated through surveys or local market comparisons, ensuring that rental prices or 

housing fees remain within a reasonable proportion of a student’s financial resources. 

Institutions may provide housing directly, such as building and maintaining student 

residences on or near campus. Additionally, financial support in the form of housing 

grants, subsidies, or scholarships can help students afford accommodation. This also 

reduces students’ reliance on longer commutes, improving their focus on academic 

pursuits and their overall well-being. Collaborating with local housing authorities or 

private developers to create affordable housing options is another pathway institutions 

can take to enhance student living conditions. 



 


